
 

 

April 2020 

 

Dear Old Michaelian, 
 
The World, as we know it, is an ever changing World and the arrival of  
Covid-19 has required every Nation to carefully consider every resource 
available in order to maintain this fight against a virus that we cannot see that 
continues to take precious lives and has generated so much disruption to our 
daily lives. 
 
Our President Simon Pott and I are very keen to make contact with you all at 
this time and offer our full support to you and your families and ensure you 
that you all will remain in our thoughts and prayers during this difficult time. 

If anyone is experiencing any difficulties and would like to hear from a fellow 
Old Michaelian local to your own home, please do not hesitate to contact us 
and we will do everything possible to help. 
 
Arrangements and all required plans are still going ahead to guarantee another 
very successful OMA Reunion weekend at the Heacham Manor Hotel over the 
weekend of 24/25 October 2020 and all of the necessary detail for the 
weekend will be fully published in the forthcoming ‘Mitre’ that will be 
distributed during the month of June. 
 
Best wishes to you all. Keep well and keep safe. 
 
Ian Dupont 
Chairman 
OMA 
www.oma.org.uk 
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